Dear Parents and Students,

Thursday September 14, 2017

We want to express our gratitude to everyone for the outpouring of love and compassion that we have
experienced in the last few days as the students and faculty get through this tragedy.

Due to the fact, that Mr. Thornton’s funeral will be Monday and we realize that many will want to
attend. We find it necessary to reschedule the CCR appointments that day. We have rescheduled them
to Wednesday September 20, 2017 during the same period your student has Student Success/ Utah
History. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.

The new appointment times are a little different due to it being a Wednesday schedule instead of a
Monday (early out schedule). Please note the following time changes:

Wed Sept 20th Al Payne 8:15-9:29 T503
Wed Sept 20th A2 Payne 9:35-10:49 T503
Wed Sept 20th A4 Thornton 1:30-2:45 T506

Thank you for your understanding.

The VHMS Counseling Office



